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WORK WITH US
Check out the link to find current 

vacancies available at Stopsley 
High School.

ATTENDANCE NOTICE
Can parents/carers please inform the 
school if your child is unwell as we are 
monitoring attendance. Report this 
the normal way by contacting the 

attendance number: 01582 870912 or 
the email address: 

attendance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 

Follow us on social media:
@StopsleyHighSch

Young people and adults can contact 
the NSPCC helpline, Report Abuse in 

Educaton on: 0800 136 663 or 
email: help@nspcc.org.uk

TERM DATES
Term Ends - Thursday 28th March

Summer Term 2024

Tuesday 16th April - Whole School 
returns

@MiddlesexLT
MLT Trust Twitter Page:

Headteacher’s Letter

Dear all,

Thank you to all our parents and carers for your support 
over the Spring Term including participating in online 
parents evenings and various events in school including 
the Year 11 Exam Improvement Evening and Year 6 
Discovery Afternoon. It was delightful to see so many 
parents and carers on Monday evening for the Year 9 
Making GCSE Choices Evening. Whilst the students 
appeared secretive at first regarding their choices, they 
were happy to divulge their decision to the staff they 
consulted with and asked really insightful questions, 
demonstrating they had taken on board the advice and 
guidance given to them to prepare and these discussions 
continued at home too. 

Year 11 students have had a term of additional mock 
exams but also, in subjects with non-examined 
assessments and practical assessed elements, they have 
been focused and demonstrated what it means to be a 
resil-ient learner. This includes Music, Child Development, 
PE, Design & Technology, Food Preparation and Nutrition 
and Construction. This week we had Year 11 Drama 
students complete their examiner assessed practical and 
Year 11 Art students completed a two day exam. Well 
done to all the students but also many thanks to the staff 
who have been preparing them for these key events.

Our Drama students also had the opportunity for an 
excursion this week.They were invited to attend a 
performance of Twelfth Night at Luton Sixth Form on 
Tuesday. The performance was extra special for Mrs 
Stewart as she had taught a number of the sixth form 
students when they were at Stopsley High School. It was 
also inspiring for our students to see where they might 
continue to foster the love of Drama post 16.

https://mynewterm.com/school/Stopsley-High-School/148692
https://twitter.com/StopsleyHighSch
https://twitter.com/MiddlesexLT
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Students are excited at the prospect of the two week 
break from school but equally excited at the live prize 
draw that will be taking place Thursday morning during 
tutor time for the Golden Ticket Winners. Fingers crossed 
for all our students.  I hope you, and your families, enjoy 
the two week break and that the intermittent sunshine 
continues. 

I look forward to welcoming all our wonderful students 
back on Tuesday 16th April on a week A (week 1) timetable. 

Best wishes,

Ms Hand


